

Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

Year 6 Homework – Spring Term

Dear Parents/ Carers,

In preparation for the forthcoming SATs tests that your child will sit in May 2019, we are making some changes to the arrangements for homework this term. We feel it is important that children spend time revising all areas of the curriculum taught in school to consolidate their skills and understanding in these areas.

The children will bring home three revision books – Reading, Maths and Grammar. Alongside these books they will be given a weekly timetable that they must follow accordingly and complete tasks set each week from certain pages within the revision books. We feel that this will support them greatly when it comes to taking the national tests in May, as well as promoting further independence in managing their own time and learning ready for the transition to secondary school.

Children will need to complete the weekly revision tasks in their homework books and bring them back in school each Monday for checking. In addition, children will still need to ensure that they learn their spellings in preparation for a weekly spelling test and that their reading diaries are completed and signed at least three times in the week.

Following SATs, we will resume with the half termly learning logs started during Autumn Term and these will focus on our current topic. If you have any further questions, please come and speak to us.

Thank you for your continued support with homework.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss M.Causer and Ms C.Hamilton Year 6 Staff



Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

Yours sincerely,